
 

Tel: 0203 946 5888 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

September 2018 – Riverside Bridge School 

 

Firstly, I would like to thank all of you for your continued support over the Summer term. The pupils have 

enjoyed a range of trips and activities and we held our first annual Summer fete and Summer performance 

– which were both a huge success.  

The pupils last day of school this year will be Thursday 19th July. We will be finishing at 1.15pm. Pupils 

will have lunch before they go home. 

Organisation for September is underway and start dates are listed below. Please ensure that your child 

attends the open day on Wednesday 5th September with you as this is central to our transition process. 

Wednesday 5th September 2018 9.30am-
11.30am 
 

EYFS Phase and Lower Phase Open Day 

Wednesday 5th September 2018 1.00pm-
3.00pm 
 

Upper Phase and Accreditation Phase Open Day 

Friday 7th September 2018 8.45am Lower Phase and EYFS Phase start normal school 
day 
 

Monday 10th September 2018 8.45am Upper Phase and Accreditation Phase start normal 
school day 
 
ALL pupils in school 

 

If at any point you require further information please do not hesitate to contact us at the school.  

We look forward to working with you and your child. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Riverside Bridge School 

 


